
 

 
 

 
Dear Doctor Shahmansouri, 

  

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract “PTSD prevalence in hospitals personnel” has been accepted for the 

upcoming 15th International Forum on Mood and Anxiety Disorders which will be held at the Prague Marriott 

Hotel from 2 to 4 December, 2015.  

Please note that posters can be set up starting from December 2nd at 11.00 in room Bohemia 1 and removed on 

December 4th after the end of the congress. Poster dimensions should not exceed 90 centimetres base and 150 

centimetres height. 

Please note that the Strolling Poster Award session will be held on 03 December from 13h00 to 14h30 where the 

chairmen of the congress will evaluate your poster and discuss with you about your research.  

We kindly ask the presenter (Shahmansouri Nazila) to attend. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract will be also published on the congress website 

www.ifmad.org/2015. 

 

Please  register to the Congress, if you have not done so, by November 20th. Please deal directly with the 

Organising Secretariat Publi Créations to benefit from the Early Bird registration fee. 

 

Posters of participants who fail to register to the congress will be  discarded from the  

Poster session and from the website. 

In case you require a letter of invitation for visa purposes, or for any other reasons that are 

delaying your registration, we ask you to contact us at ifmad@publicreations.com 

 

Thank you, 

Best regards 

 
The Organizing Secretariat 
ifmad@publicreations.com 

 
 

PUBLI CREATIONS S.A.M.  

74 Boulevard d'Italie  
98000 MONACO  
Direct: +377 97 97 35 55 
Fax: +377 97 97 35 50
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